



Dhanendra Kumar Chairman

Dated: 9 March 2009

Dear Shri Mehta,

Thank you for your letter of March 5, 2009 and your good wishes on my present assignment.

I am aware of the excellent work being done by CUTS in the field of competition movement - thanks for the material sent. I shall be looking forward to meeting you sometime.

Thank you for the invitation to the round table on Saturday, the 28th March 2009 - I shall be happy to attend.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

(Dhanendra Kumar)

Shri Pradeep S Mehta, Secretary General, Consumer Unity & Trust Society, D-217, Bhaskar Marg Bani Park Jaipur-302 016.